
 
 

     

TO: Palisades Center Tenants 

FROM: Darrin Houseman, General Manager    

DATE: December 10, 2021 

RE: Updated Mask Policy for Palisades Center 

 

Dear Tenant, 

The safety of our guests, tenants and community partners at Palisades Center 

remains a top priority for us. In addition to doing our part by following the New 

York State’s guidance about COVID-19 protocols, we fully support the efforts of 

all of you to fulfill all State and local guidelines as they are announced.  

Beginning Monday 12/13, as per New York State mandate, all guests who visit 

Palisades Center will be required to wear masks. The mandate will remain in 

place until Jan. 15, when the state re-evaluates whether it is still necessary 

based on conditions. 

It’s important to note that all health and safety protocols will remain in place at 

Palisades Center to ensure that all of our customers can safely enjoy spending 

time at our center during the holiday season. Please also note that you are still 

required to follow all New York State mandates within your space, which can be 

found online in detail here: https://forward.ny.gov/.   

As a reminder, I also wanted to remind you that our “Healthy Shopper 

Guidelines” still apply to everyone entering our properties (employees, guests 

and tenants). 

Please let us know if you have any questions. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Regards, 

 

Darrin Houseman 

General Manager, Palisades Center 

P: 845-348-1005 x112   

DarrinHouseman@Pyramidmg.com  
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